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Executive Board meeting 6 April 2020 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the sixth meeting of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board provided guidance on: 

• the Single Programming Document 2022-2024 preparatory documents: General Context, 
Assumptions, Annual Activities/Objectives. 

• the approach towards a possible amending budget 2020. 
• the Multi-Annual Strategy 2022-2024.  

The Executive Board discussed the note on Eurojust’s involvement in the EU policy cycle for organised and 
serious international crime and agreed to include the note with changes and its  annexes on the agenda of 
a future College meeting.  

 
 
 

 

 

 


